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Docket 40-8027
License SUB-1010

Mr. John Dietrich, Vice President
Technical Services
Sequoyah Fuels Corporation
P.O. Box 610
Gore, Oklahoma 74435

Dear Mr. Dietrich:

SUBJECT: PROJECT MANAGER TRANSFER

This letter is notification that within the U.S.-Nuclear Regulatory
;

Commission, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, responsibility
.\

for all aspects of your facility have now been transferred from the Licensing

Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards, to the Decommissioning

and Regulatory Issues Branch, Division of Low-Level Waste Management' and

Decommissioning. In the future, all correspondence should be addressed to

John H. Austin, Chief, Decommissioning and Regulatory Issues Branch, Division

of Low-level Waste Management and Decommissioning, NMSS. The Project Manager

is James Shepherd. _He may be reached at 301-504-2567. j

Sincerely,
M M BY;
Michael Tokar, Acting Chief
Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety.

and Safeguards, NMSS
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